
   
 
 

October 05, 2013 
 

Postponment of today’s Candle Light Vigil in San Jose, CA 
 
 
We hereby announce the postponement of today's candle light 
vigil, until further notice, considering all the circumstances and 
conditions in progress. We apologize for any inconvenience this 
cancellation might have caused. 
 
 
May these young souls Rest in Peace! 
Our Condolences to their Families and Friends! 
 
ECCDC 
San Jose & environs 
 


